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With a combined 75+ years of liturgical ministry in the Diocese of Cleveland,
presenters Bob Soeder and Mary Hrich bing with them a wealth of experience,
knowledge, and music.

Recognizing the unique opportunities and responsibilities that church leaders face,
Mary and Bob use their synergistic gifts to encourage, develop, and affirm
attendees.

We’re all in this together!

Customized to your specific needs, Sustaining the Journey will leave you with
food for thought and renewed enthusiasm for liturgical ministry.

Sustaining the Journey workshops provide an opportunity for Church Musicians

and Ministers to enjoy an evening of renewal and refreshment. Join with others
who are passionate about caring for others and sharing their faith.

http://www.SustainingtheJourney.com
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